Dr. Weidong Zhang will take a sabbatical leave for school year 2014-2015. He will be doing research on ethnic minorities and transnational migration between Southwest China and Southeast Asia, at Max Plunck Institute for the Study of Religious and Ethnic Diversity on The University of Göttingen campus, in Göttingen, Germany. He will be back on campus in the fall of 2015. 
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